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GREG M. ALLENBY
KURTZ CHAIR AND PROFESSOR 
OF MARKETING AND STATISTICS
October 11, 2006

Prof. Kate Calder

Department of Statistics

Ohio State University

calder@stat.ohio-state.edu
Dear Kate,

I understand that you will be teaching an applied Bayesian statistics course intended for Masters-level students.  I think this is a great idea, and would like to lend any support I can to help you make this a successful offering.  

Bayesian statistics are becoming increasingly popular in applied fields such as Business and Economics, and your course will help fill an important void.
Please let me know if I can help in any way.

Sincerely,

Greg M. Allenby


